
 
 

 

 

 

-NOTICE OF PENDING REGISTRATION- 

 

 

 

February 08, 2017 

 

Ms. Jennifer (Jinjer) Hang 

Interface Masters Technologies, Inc.  

150 E. Brokaw Road 

San Jose, CA 95112 

United States 

 

 

Dear Ms. Jennifer (Jinjer) Hang,  

 

Congratulations! You have taken a major, initial step toward achieving your ISO 

9001:2015/Full Design goals. 

 

Your selection of an accredited ISO 9001:2015/Full Design registrar signifies that your 

company is serious about attaining certification by February 2018. This most important decision 

brings your firm one step closer to demonstrating its commitment to quality and proving to your 

customers that Interface Masters Technologies, Inc. can meet their standards. 

 

Upon completing the registration process, you will be issued an official certificate bearing the 

seals of the appropriate accrediting bodies. These could potentially be used by your company for 

advertising, promotional literature and stationery. Thank you for choosing Perry Johnson 

Registrars as your official ISO 9001:2015/Full Design registrar. Should you have any questions 

between now and the time of your assessment, please don’t hesitate to call. Please note that this 

document is not valid after February 2018. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
President 

 

 


